
Morning Star Ministries Update March 2017 

 

Dear Friends, 

Time is flying past as always but we are seeing good things happen! 

 

The electricity supply to the new school is working well and the drainage has finally been 

completed. Praise God! We now have time to do some further equipping and staff recruitment 

before we make the big move. In the meantime we are happy to be making use of the building on 

an almost daily basis.  

 

Health Issues 

 

Many of you will know that one of our key support workers, Baljit , a 

lovely Christian young man, was hit by a motorbike a few weeks ago 

and sustained an open fracture of his left tibia. He was taken to hospital 

swiftly and after infection screening was clear, he was able to have the 

bone fixed with a rod. A great answer to all our prayers. He is now 

convalescing at home, the stitches are out but it will be a while before he 

is fit for duty again. Do please keep him in your prayers. 

 

 

Kulvir Ram (left) has now completed three cycles of chemotherapy to 

treat a localised cancer and will be reviewed to see what the best way 

ahead for him is. It might involve further cycles of chemotherapy to see 

if this will shrink the tumour or considering alternative care. 
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Sanaz, a precious five year old girl, with cerebral atrophy, joined our infants’ class at the beginning 

of the year. She was very withdrawn and her coordination was very poor. Since coming to us daily 

and having dedicated patient caring input from two volunteers, she is making great progress. What 

a joy to see a life being transformed in Jesus’ name. Thanks, great volunteering! If you have the 

love of Jesus’ in your heart and time on your hands could you consider applying as a volunteer with 

Morning Star? 

 

 

Education 
 

It is the end of academic 

year exam season again 

in India. We have Kaloo, 

Kirendeep and Navjot  

taking  GCSE ‘A’ Level 

equivalents and Ajay re-

taking some elements. 
 

 

Nikesh and Atesh are taking GCSE ‘O’ Level equivalents.  

 

All the other children and young people in class 1 and above will be taking 

local exams to assess their progress and see if they are ready to move up 

to the next class. 

They will all appreciate knowing you are praying for them at what is a 

stressful time for many. 

 

All our staff would value your prayers too! 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 

With love in Jesus’ name, 
 

All at Morning Star 


